



**City Administrator** 

Rebecca N. Grill

414/302-8294 414/302-8207 (Fax)

City Hall 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

> rgrill@westalliswi.gov www.westalliswi.gov

July 28, 2015

The Honorable Mayor Dan Devine and Members of the Common Council Attn: Safety & Development Committee West Allis, WI

RE: Overnight Parking Permit Concerns

Dear Mayor Devine and Common Council Members:

On May 19, 2015, the Safety & Development Committee discussed the topic of overnight parking permits. The Committee requested a review of the current process by the Police Department, ITC Department, and City Administrator.

Please see the attached report which includes a review of the current process, possible options for improvement, and recommendations.

Sincerely,

Rebecce n. Sull

Rebecca N. Grill, City Administrator

RNG:jfw Attachment

cc.

Chief Padgett DC Botsch Carol Sperka Jim Jandovitz

ADM\ORDRES\MCC.ON PP Rpt.080415